
  
- Week Ending Aug. 25, 2023 

Hello Jackson County neighbors! 
This week I wanted to take the time to say a gigantic thank you to the Missouri Cattlemen’s 
Association and Shannon Cooper for their donation of 500 pounds of beef to Total Man 
Community Development Corporation. 
Twice per year, I partner with Total Man to host food giveaways in our community in order to help 
those who struggle to get food put on the table. This is our third year of partnering together and 
donations such as this from the Missouri Cattlemen’s Association are what enable us to keep this 
great program going. 
 

 
Senator Washington and Cattleman Shannon Cooper with representatives from Total Man CDC 



 
500 pounds of beef was donated to Total Man CDC 

 
I encourage everyone to find a way to get involved and help continue to make our area better. 
Below are some events coming up. Please share these events on your social media pages and 
spread the word.  

 



 
 

 

 
It is an honor representing the great people of Kansas City’s 9th Senatorial District. If you need 
assistance navigating state government or understanding the legislative process, please contact 
me by calling 573-751-3158 or emailing Barbara.Washington@senate.mo.gov. My team is here for 
you! 
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